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School Health Advisory Council 
 

 

Minutes 

 

The School Health Advisory Council (SHAC) met on October 20, 2021, at 5:30 p.m.   The meeting 

was held in the McLeish Lecture Hall at Sharyland High School.   Cindy Torres, Chairman of the 

SHAC, presented an overview of the role of the School Health Advisory Council.  The next item 

of business was the nomination and election of the 2021-2022 officers.  Sarah Samaniego, 

parent, was nominated and elected to serve as the Co-chair and Irasema Islas, employee, will 

serve as the Secretary. 

 

Mrs. Torres presented on the components of a Coordinated School Health Program.   

 

Mrs. Islas, Coordinator for Health Services, presented on Health Services in Sharyland ISD.   The 

following topics were reviewed. 

• Nursing Staff 

• Flu & COVID Vaccine Clinics 

• Immunizations 

• Health Screenings 

• Puberty Lessons 

• COVID Overview 

The committee recommended that health services and administration consider adding puberty 

lessons for 6th grade for this year only due to students missing out previous year because of 

the pandemic.   

A review of the upcoming meetings was presented. 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:21 p.m. 

 

October Meeting Minutes 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1fhmkZQMg6ImUFJuub7UUtbcBmuRO25Eq/view?usp=sharing

